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Comments: Logging Redbird

 

Dear DBNF administration:

 

I have submitted previous comments expressing my deep concern about these proposed logging projects in the

Redbird district. And I have been watching very closely what is transpired and what is currently taking place since

that time. Aside from being a KY resident that takes his girls to these beautiful forests often, I am also a

concerned Citizen about how these processes are taking place, particularly the role of public input. My strong

impression, again based on the DBNF administrations actions, is that public input is being ignored at best, and is

seen as merely an irritant at worst. The DBNF seems to have devolved into a political entity that is not following

in good faith well established processes for public involvement. I implore you all to do some serious soul-

searching and reinstate the professionalism and objectivity that has historically been a mainstay of your agency. 

 

Thank you 

 

Peter Kraska

702 Nina Ridge Rd. 

Lancaster KY 40444

859-358-8619

 

Sent from Pete's phone 

 


